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Weekly Newsletter — 23" May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,
What a fantastic half term it's been! | would like to extend a massive thank you

to all our wonderful parents and children for your incredible engagement,
dedication, and positive spirit. We've seen so much progress and enjoyed
countless memorable moments thanks to your efforts.

Have a restful and fun half term — see you back refreshed and ready for more!

from Miss Ashton and all the team.

House Trophy
QW
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This week’s honours
were shared by
Lichfield and Chester!

Well done everyone!

Class Dojo Winners!

Attendance
Matters

Every student. Every day.




Date Event

Monday 2" June School re-opens to all

Wednesday 4™ June Academy photos (leavers and class groups)
Thursday 12% June Cross Country competition @ Richard Cross (Y3-Y6)
Monday 16" June Arts Week

Wednesday 18t June KS1 Spelling Bee semi-final @ Anson

Tuesday 24" June Class 3 trip to Gladstone Pottery Museum
Thursday 26% June KS2 Spelling Bee semi-final @ Anson
Wednesday 2" July Class 1 trip to Adventure Street
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EYFS learning fun!

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk



http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/

Gladiators Enrichment Day

A Night at the Movies, without the
popcorn (but with all the magic!)

Our school choir had the absolute
pleasure of participating in our TSSMAT
music concert, which transported
everyone straight into the heart of some
iconic cinematic moments: "Songs from
the Movies." It was an evening that truly
hit all the right notes. All Saints performed
two songs, from the Lion King and The
Greatest Showman; the confidence and
talent they displayed made everyone
involved incredibly proud!



CEO Update Summer 1 2025

+  Welcome to my summer update after such a short and
. jJam packed half term. As promised, as The Howard's
. Easter was on the last day of term, here is a little
- recognition of their event, what a wonderful honnet
parade, we hope that you had a super Easter period.

Richard Crosse’s worship council led our Trust worship
on creativity launching the value and our study of Saint
Catherine of Bologna.

We are grateful to all of our staff for their priority of preparing Wwie q i xg'; ANE
our Year 6 children for SATs. Thank you to all our staff, ELRL VVIY
children and families for all their hard work, especially in " y
supporting our children academically and emotionally, ':!U yibi ix
ensuring the children achieve their best in these +PALMAD AT
assessments. Regardless of outcomes we know our children v\l
are high school ready and are able to embrace their next ; japRg
steps and that is the most important thing. This is only one :NQ O HOO
measure of success and our children are well rounded, F AN T Q Snc ,
confident children with many gifts and talents. We ‘look forward’ to our multiplication and ,

phonics checks after half term and again thank staff for their preparation and support. w -

1A B

7;4‘- ‘3 1 1% 5

Last week saw two schools have inspections. We are so proud of all our staff, children and community Anson who had
their SIAMS inspection (the report is ready to read - htips://anson.staffs.sch.uk/our-school/ofsted-report scroll down to the
bottom of the page. What a beautiful report outlining the daily lived vision and values at Anson.

St Andrews had their OFSTED inspection and whilst the report and outcomes aren't
ready to share (we don't have the
report yet and aren't allowed to until it
available) we are immensely grateful
to the staff, children, families and
community for their hard work and
achievements.

All schools enjoyed Boccia held at
The Howard and Anson.

The Netball final hetween
Richard Cross and All
Saints was a wonderful
evening demonstrating
teamwork and
communication. Richard
Crosse won the Trophy and
everyone had a super time.

Tuesday saw our magnificent ‘Movie Night' across 5 of our schools. It was a vibrant and special evening taking us from
Galaxies, to troll and ogre kingdoms, the emerald city, pride lands and chimney sweep London! What a wonderful
community filled evening. Thanks once again to our staff for all their hard work and the
children for practicing and having such a wonderful time.

¢ We hope you have a super Whitsun week or weeks depending on ‘\Y
53"; which school you are at and that you manage to carve out some family ..

\ k time. We look forward to seeing you all for our final, summer term of
t" the year.
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From Chariene Gethin and Ralph.




